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Saint Elizabeth of Hungary Roman Catholic Church  
432 Sheppard Ave. East, Toronto, Ont.  M2N 3B7  -  Tel: 416-225-3300x21   Fax: 416-225-3814 

E-mail: : szte.iroda@gmail.com - szte.plebanos@gmail.com - Web page: szenterzsebet.org 

Office hours: Tuesday to Friday 9 to 3. 
English masses: Monday to Saturday at 7.30 in the morning 

NO SUNDAY 12 PM MASSES IN JULY AND AUGUST 
 

Jesuit priests: Szabolcs Sajgó (pastor),  László Ma rosfalvy (associate pastor) – retired: Balázs Jasch kó 

No. 30 – Seventeenth Sunday in ordinary time – July 26  

CHURCH BULLETIN 
 

Sixty years in the service of Hungarians in Toronto  
The Hungarian Jesuits  

 
Readings: 2Kings 4.42-44; Eph 4.1-6; Jn 6.1-15. 
    

Responsorial Psalm: “You open your hand to feed  
  us, Lord; you satisfy all our needs.”   
 

PRAYER INTENTIONS:  

9:00 � egyházközségünkért - plébános 
� Camile születésnapjára, hálából – család 

 � Ildikóért és Kálmánért - hálából 
� +Házi Anniért - szülei 
� +Buday Ferencért - családja  
� +Bartók Annáért – családja és Marika 
� +Gizelláért – huga, Gabriella 
� +nagyszülıkért  - unokák 
� +Annákért – Sütı család 
� +Rábner Ferencért – Kovács család 
� +Belányi-Papp és +Kovács családtagokért 

10:30 � Szőzanyához, hálából – Magdolna és János 
 � +id. Incze Jánosért  - özvegye és családja 

� +szülıkért – leányuk, Ida és az unokák 
� +Bonnay Lászlóért – Hárshegyi család és 
felesége 
� +Molnár Erzsébetért – férje és fia 
� +szülıkért – Dózsa család 
� +Szivek Jánosért - Ágnes 
� +Emilért  - családja 
� +Gajárszky szülıkért – fiuk 
� +Háry Józsefért és Répássy Imréért – Irén 
� +Galambossy Józsefért – család 
� +Schröder Istvánért, +Éváért és +Tiborért  
� +Deák Babáért - család 
 

Monday, July 27;  
7.30  (1) for + József Háry – Piri and family 
 (2) for Irén’s successful surgery– Piri and fam.  
 

Tuesday, July 28;  
7.30  for +József Háry – Erzsébet Örkényi  
 

Wednesday, July 29;  
7.30 for +István Sinkó – wife, Márta 
11.00 funeral mass of +János Csizmazia  
 

Thursday, July 30;  
7.30 for father’s intention 
 

 
Friday, July 31;  St. Ignatius of Loyola 
7.30 for Etelka and Paul 
 

Saturday, August 1; St. Alphonsus of Liguori  
 

7.30 (1) for +Szabó, +Nagy, +Erdıs family members 
 (2) for + Endréné Mészáros – Klári and Mónika 
 

 
 

Statement Concerning 2009 ShareLife 
Allocations to the Canadian Catholic 

Organization for Development and Peace and 
to the Pastoral Mission Fund. 

 

July 23, 2009 
 

The time has come to make the decision 
concerning the allocation of this year’s ShareLife funds 
to the Canadian Catholic Organization for 
Development and Peace and to the Pastoral Mission 
Fund. 
  For over 40 years Canadian Catholics have 
promoted social justice through the work of 
Development and Peace, which engages in social 
justice education work in Canada, and which supports 
various social justice projects in other countries. It also 
serves to channel emergency disaster relief to foreign 
lands. The Archdiocese of Toronto resolutely supports 
the mission of Development and Peace. 
  Although all of its activities are ultimately 
based on the call of Jesus to help those who suffer, 
Development and Peace does not engage in explicit 
works of evangelization. Because of this, in 1982 
Cardinal Carter established the Pastoral Mission Fund, 
to assist missionary Sisters and Priests with projects 
directly related to evangelization. 



  In 2008, the Pastoral Mission Fund supported 
384 projects in 28 countries: 206 in Asia, 151 in 
Africa, 26 in the Americas, and 1 in Oceania.  To 
qualify for funding by the Pastoral Mission Fund, these 
initiatives must be endorsed in writing by the local 
bishops in these areas, and therefore we may have 
confidence that the important work that we support is 
being carried out by organizations whose activities are 
all in complete conformity with the principles of our 
faith. A similar process is used by Catholic Missions in 
Canada. 
  In the Archdiocese of Toronto, both the 
Pastoral Mission Fund and Development and Peace are 
funded through allocations from ShareLife, which was 
established by Archbishop Pocock in 1976 because 
Catholic organizations could not in conscience join 
together with any organization that goes against Gospel 
principles, specifically those related to the sanctity of 
life.  

Funds raised through ShareLife must always be 
used in a way that respects the principle upon which 
ShareLife was founded. 

In 2008, $1,325,000 was allocated to the 
Pastoral Mission Fund, and $1,125,000 to 
Development and Peace. 
  When any organization has been in operation 
for over 40 years, it makes good sense to undertake a 
thorough review of how it is fulfilling its mission, and 
how it is responding to current needs. In the case of 
Development and Peace, such a review is all the more 
opportune since the recent controversy regarding the 
way it funds organizations operating social justice 
projects in other countries has also surfaced some 
legitimate questions. Even acrimonious controversy 
can be fruitful if, always acknowledging the good 
intentions of others, we make use of it to bring about 
improvement. 

In order that Development and Peace may 
flourish, in this coming year there needs to be a 
comprehensive review of the organization, including 
its mandate, its governance and organizational 
structure, its policies and protocols related to the 
funding of projects, and the instruments of 
communication linking Development and Peace and 
the Canadian bishops. The recommendations of the 
delegation sent to Mexico to examine a sample of the 
projects of Development and Peace provide valuable 
insights that would be helpful in such a review. 

A thorough review, if it is acted on, can be the 
foundation for a renewal and strengthening of 
Development and Peace. That is what we all want. 

  I would suggest two principles that should 
govern the way in which Development and Peace 
operates in funding projects in foreign lands: 
  
1)       It is not enough to examine the suitability of 
individual projects. The organizations that operate the 
projects must also be in harmony with the principles of 
our Catholic faith. If they are not, then there are plenty 
of other worthy projects that are operated by 
organizations which we can in good conscience 
support, and funding should go to them. 
  
2)       We must always act in concert with the local 
bishops who are responsible for the Church in distant 
lands. This is required by natural courtesy, and also by 
the way the Church is structured. The bishops on the 
scene are also the ones who can verify that 
organizations in their country are appropriate partners, 
and are not in any way supporting anything contrary to 
our faith. Projects which we fund need to be in some 
way approved by the local bishop or the bishops' 
conference. 

It is vital that this coming year be one in which 
Development and Peace experiences profound renewal, 
and the depth of that renewal will determine its future. 

For 2009, we will again be allocating 
$1,325,000 to the Pastoral Mission Fund. We will set 
aside $1,125,000, which will be available for projects 
of Development and Peace which are operated by 
organizations endorsed by local bishops. Any funds 
which have not been expended will be re-allocated to 
the Pastoral Mission Fund. 

Future ShareLife funding for Development and 
Peace will depend upon our assessment of the degree 
to which the issues that concern us have been resolved. 
  There can be no real conflict between zeal for 
social justice and zeal for the sanctity of life. Both are 
fundamental to the Gospel of Christ, and both must 
animate His disciples. They are as closely related as 
charity and truth, and as we seek to be faithful to our 
common mission as disciples we can all profit by 
meditating on the most recent encyclical letter of Pope 
Benedict, which guides us on the path ahead. 
  
 
Thomas Collins 
Archbishop of Toronto 
 
 

 


